LIGHT EQUIPMENT OPERATOR

The Tuscola County Road Commission, an Equal
Opportunity Employer, - is seeking qualified
candidates to fill the position of up to four (4)
LIGHT EQUIPMENT OPERATORS. Qualified
candidates must have the physical ability to do all
Road Commission tasks. A Class A CDL, No
Restrictions, with “N” endorsement, and a valid
medical card is required for employment.
Applications are available on our website
www.tuscolaroad.org or can be picked up from the
main office located at 1733 S. Mertz Rd., Caro, MI
48723. You can mail or drop off at the address
above by September 14, 2023. Please do not put
your social security number on the application at
this time.




